
 
February 1, 2023  

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

The Subcommittee on Capital Markets of the Committee on Financial Services will hold 
a hearing entitled “Empowering Entrepreneurs: Removing Barriers to Capital Access for Small 
Businesses” on Wednesday, February 8, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. in room 2128 of the Rayburn House 
Office Building. Witnesses will be by invitation only.  

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Rachel Collins and Will 
Anderson at 202-225-7502.  

 

  

By Direction of the Chairman 

 

 


